
1

Ethan Croce

From: Ethan Croce

Sent: Thursday, June 29, 2017 12:19 PM

To: Ethan Croce

Subject: Planning Board MRA Public Hearing - June 6, 2017 - Farm and Animal Husbandry 

related uses

At its June 6, 2017 meeting, the Planning Board, acting as the Town’s designated Municipal Reviewing Authority, held a 
public hearing on proposed amendments to the Zoning and Site Plan Review Ordinance relative to regulations associated 
with farm and animal husbandry related uses. 
 
Summary of public comment received: 
There was no public comment.   
 
Summary of Planning Board deliberations: 
The Planning Board voted 5-0 to recommend that the Council approve the proposed amendments with a recommendation 
to consider expanding the animal husbandry use to allow the processing of animals raised on the premises for meat. 

 

 

Ethan J. Croce 

Senior Planner 

Town of Falmouth 

271 Falmouth Road 

Falmouth, ME 04105 

(207) 781-5253  x-5328 

(207) 781-8677 (fax) 

ecroce@falmouthme.org 

 


